
September 17, 2001

Mr. Alan Phipps, P.E., S.E.
Regional Director
Figg Bridge Engineers, Inc.
Suite 1025, 1873 S. Bellaire Street
Denver, CO 80222

RE: SH 96A (4th Street) Bridge Project
Subject: Phase I ESA Report

Dear Mr. Phipps:

Enclosed are eleven (11) copies of the Phase I Environmental Site Assessment Report.
We have revised this report per comments by provided by CDOT Environmental
personnel on August 9, 2001.  Also enclosed is one (1) diskette with Report files in MS
Word, MS Excel and an Adobe Acrobat file with details of the records search.

Please let me know if you need additional copies of the report.

Sincerely,

Asvin Waran

President


